

February 20, 2018

Joint Commission on Sports Medicine and Science Dr. Jonathan Halperin, Chair, Board of Directors Jim Whitehead, Executive Advisor 1620 Valwood Pkwy, #115 Carrollton, TX 75006

Dear Jim and Jonathan,

As we took some time this week to reflect upon our incredible experiences at last week's Joint Commission of Sports Medicine and Science annual meeting, we remain in awe of your vision, leadership and support. We can't tell you how much we appreciate you, along with the rest of the JCSMS Board and Program Committee, for including us amongst such incredible and thoughtful leaders, and to top it all off, for your generous surprise donation of \$1,500 to support Hip Hop Public Health's continued work.

We are humbled and excited to be on this journey with JCSMS as a part of an organized, collective impact movement to help more and more young people lead happier, healthier and physically active lives.

Jim, Jonathan – thank you once again for your unbelievable support. It means the world to us!

With gratitude,

Lori & Jide

Dr. Olajide Williams, President and Founder Lori Rose Benson, Executive Director & CEO